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Portlanders overwhelmingly oppose using parks and recreation areas as homeless camps. We are told
our city council members are the only ones capable of successfully managing Portland's decline into
a defacto 3rd-world country. At this, they seem to be capable. This proposal would permanently ruin
many beautiful areas and the livability of many neighborhoods. Assaults, prostitution, property
damage, theft and drug trafficking all accompany homeless camps. Portland attempts to virtue-signal
by inviting homeless people from all over north America with no comprehensive plan with how to
deal with them. Do not exacerbate the problem by siting what would be permanent ghettos in our
neighborhoods. Dave Ganslein Sumner Neighborhood Association
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